Indira Gandhi National Open University
Maidan Garhi, New Delhi-110068
Student Evaluation Division (SED)

F.No. IG/SED/Ex-II/TEE/2021
Dated : 10" February, 2022

NOTIFICATION

In continuation of this University’s Notification dated 6" January 2022 regarding the
postponement of the Term-end Examination, December 2021, it is further notified that the
Term-end Examination (TEE) December 2021 of the University will be conducted across the
Country and in Overseas Centre from 4" March 2022 onwards for all the programmes of the
University.

The Date-Sheet will be displayed on IGNOU website shortly. The Hall Tickets will be uploaded
one week before the commencement of the examination.

Registrar (SED)

Distribution:
1. All Schools/Divisions/Centres/Cells/Institute.

2. The Head, Computer Division - with a request kindly to upload the Notification on the
University’s website.

3. The Regional Directors, - with a request kindly to upload the Notification on the
IGNOU Regional Centres, Regional Websites of the University on Homepage and to
display it on the Notice Boards of the Regional Centres. It
is also requested that the Regional Directors may forward
the Notification to all the Study Centres and Examination
Centres under their jurisdiction for the information of the

Centres as well as students.

4. The In-charge, PIU with a request to circulate the Notification in the social media for
wider publicity.

All Regional Evaluation Centres.

Assistant Registrar, VCO for the information of the Vice-Chancellor.

All PVCs.

All Sections of SED.

. PS to Registrar, SED

10. Notice Board of SED.

11. Office copy.
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